Rick Schroder IO
“

From: Bass Construction

Sent: Friday, July 14, 2023 3:22 PM
To: Rick Schroder

Subject: P & Z Board

Hi Rick,

I am going to need to find a replacement on the P & Z Board. I have been working out of town a good bit and
it always seems to fall on the week of the meetings. Sorry for any inconvenience. Thank you for the
opportunity to serve during the short period I was available.

Stephanie Bass

BASS CONSTRUCTION, LLC



